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Tuesday 23rd May 2023 

Dear Parents,  

Please find attached the details of the clubs for next half term.  Clubs must be 

applied for every half term.  We have attached a table of the clubs to this letter 

which includes the ways to book. Please note – school run clubs are now only 

bookable on Parent Pay. 

Clubs run by Premier Education, can be booked directly through their website (on 

Wednesday 24th May) by following this link - https://www.premier-

education.com/parents/venue/courses/11182/?school=west%20lynn.  

All of the clubs have limits to the number of children able to attend, therefore, 

places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. If you are able to book and 

pay for the club on Parent Pay, your child will have a place. The form will 

automatically close when the club is full. 

Clubs are restarted every half term and there is no guarantee that if your child has a 

place this term that they will get a place next term. 

All school run Clubs will be live and available to book on Wednesday 24th May 

from 4pm.  

Refunds for clubs will only be given if a replacement is found to take your child’s 

place. 

Please see the club timetable for exact dates.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Adams in the 

school office. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Howells                                                                                                                             

Assistant Headteacher 
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